
 

 

Attention Real Estate Agents, Appraisers and Closing Attorneys  

 

If you are requesting information for a closing on a home,                                        

please submit your request in writing to the HOA Manager.                                         

We cannot discuss the owner’s account with outside agencies unless                                 

a written request has been submitted by the                                                       

homeowner or the closing attorney. 

We require a minimum of forty-eight (48) business hours                                                   

to respond to requests for closing or other information. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

For more information, please call 843-563-5005. 


